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treatment given two Marshallese boys and Folder
one woman for tumor of the thyroid.
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The attached AEC letter dated October 26,

1965 reports the discovery of additional casas

of thyroid abnormality. Among the 82 exposed
Marshallese thyroid abnormality has been

diagnosed in 1] cases. In 5 additional cases
the diagnosis is questionable.

it is my understanding that evidence of this
latent effect is causing modification of earlicr
medical views on the radiation sensitivity

of the thyroid gland.
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